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New county clerk's office to open in Thousand OaksVentura County StarThe office will be open
from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Tuesdays and Thursdays in Thousand Oaks City Hall at the Civic Arts
Plaza, 2100 E. Thousand Oaks Blvd. A ribbon-cutting marking the opening will take place at 10
a.m. Aug. 22. The satellite office will ...
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